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To the USDA Forest Services:

Among the many reasons for keeping the Roadless Rule in effect for the Tongass, preeminant is climate change.
Its realify has been confirmed throughout Alaska, and the world. Just this last summer saw drought in all of SE

Alaska.

Most of the people | know in the [illegible] nickles of dime an existence together. Eradicating components of lived
hooks so a few wealthy people can avoid the problems they foisted on the world is unacceptable!

Leave the Tongass alone!

The "No Action" alternative is right for the Tongass, and the world.

Sincerely,

[Signature]

Pelican, Alaska 99832

[Position]



